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28 MAR 1968

Brigadier General Joseph Geva
Armed Forces Attache

Embassy of lIsrael

1621 22nd Street N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20008

Dear General Geva:

On January 17, 1968 one of our Navy recommaissance
aircraft photographed a partially submerged submsirine
in the Western Mediterranean at latitude 36-34 North,
longitude 00-22 East. The submarine was on a course
of 070° True, speed 6 knots and subsequent photo
interpretation identified the submarine as a British
" »lags. The submarine's class, it geographic
position and the date lead us to believe that the
photography is probably of the Israeli Navy Submarine
DAKAR.

In view of the supsequent tragic circumstances which
befell DAKAR and the possible historical significance
of the January 17 photography, Admiral Fluckey desires
that the three emclosed photographs be presented to
youl.‘ Offi.cﬂ o

Sincerely yours,

FRAMK M. MURPHY

CAPTAIN, U. S, NAWY
DEPUTY COMMANDER

NAVAL INTELLIGENCE COMMAND
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Brigadier General Joseph Geva
Armed Forces Attache
Embassy of Israel

1621 22nd Street N. W,
Washington, D. C., 20008

Dear General Geva:

There continues to be a profound concern for the fate
of the DAKAR and her crew on the part of the Naval
Intelligence Command. We have reviewed and researched the
information and have queréed the sources known to have
the capability for providing information, if availabke, and
regretfully, failed to find any new pieces to the uncompleted
puzzle. Every tenuous report brought to our attention has
been investigated in detail. For example, we had a report
that one of our SSBN's had been within listening range and
had heard explosions relating to the DAKAR. This was
completely disproven. The facts indicated that no SSBN was
within 300 miles of the reported location and that no ex-
plosions were heard during the estimated period of DAKAR's
unfortunate loes. < .. _oovi cocwtol Lok lea oG oaere
D i R SRR OSSP S i S )

Please be assured that if any new information can be
found regarding the DAKAR you will be made aware of it
immediately.

Sincerely yours,

E. B. FLUCKEY
ASSISTANT CHIEF OF NAVAL OPERATIONS

gzsﬁ?’c’ (NTELLIGENCE)
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- Brigadier General Joseph Geva
Armed Forces Attache
Emhassy of Israel
1621 22nd Street N. W,
Washington, D. C. 20008

Dear General Gevas

. There continues to be a profound concern for the fate
of the DAKAR and her c¢rew on the part of the Naval
Intelligence Command. We have reviewed and researched the
information and have querded the sources known to have '
the capabllity for providing information, if availabke, and
regretfully, fatled to find any new pieces to the uncompleted
puszle. Every tenuocus report brought to our attention has
been investigated in detail. For example, we had a report
‘that one of our §SBN's had been within listening range and
had heard ezploaions relating to the DAKAR, This was
completely disproven. The facts indicated that no SSBN was
within 300 miles of the reported location and that no exe
plosions were heard during the estimated period of D&KAR’a

ﬂﬁ"‘ unfortunate loss. e oo SSENE comircatnd, Lnnrs e it .
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¢ Please be assured that {f any ne ln!ormatlon can be

found regarding the DAKAR you will be made aware of it
2R immediately.
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Sincerely yours,
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